
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 8 February 2024 

  Further to my question at the Council’s meeting of 23rd June 

2023; 

Question (1) Will the speed limit reductions from 40mph to 30mph on 

Queensferry Road, Glasgow Road, South Gyle Access and 

South Gyle Broadway be implemented by the end of March 

as he indicated was the intention? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If not, when will they be implemented? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


